
In honor of those who fought for our freedom until their dying
breath, we remember and thank them on this Memorial Day.

The DEI Committee had a gathering of community members to discuss DEI work within the
district. We started with some presentations about multi-language learners in the district, a review
of equity audits done by other Maine school departments and the way SEL and DEI work overlap
and some differences between them. We then had small, facilitated group discussions talking
about DEI and the upcoming year. We finished with some delicious desserts from Jaffa
Mediterranean, Standard Baking and Burundi Star Coffee. It was a wonderful inaugural event from
the DEI Committee which has recently been charged with holding an annual forum in the Spring.



Hello Friends!! We need your help! Join us in celebrating the Class
of 2024 SHS Seniors by helping us deliver Messages & Balloons to
our graduates on Saturday 6/1. This is the 10th year that
Scarborough Education Foundation (SEF) has been delivering
Messages & Balloons, and we need YOUR SUPPORT to continue to
make it possible.

Whether you've been part of the balloon deliveries every year or if
this is your first time, everyone is encouraged to join in!

Sign up at the link below. Any questions, email SEF at
info@sefmaine.org

Click here to sign up

mailto:info@sefmaine.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084DA5AF2AAAFBCF8-47155477-2024#/


Our webpage is updated and live with our latest materials,
including the town-wide school survey results. Thank you to all
survey participants! Addressing our school needs is a high priority
for many residents, and we are currently summarizing these survey
results to ensure your insights inform this work moving forward.

SBAC subcommittees have concluded their work on assessing
needs and assumptions, and have begun concept development on

new school solutions. New concepts are in very early stages and we want more public input. Join
us at our next SBAC meeting on Tuesday May 28 (6-8pm) join us for a community forum on
Thursday, May 30 from 6:30-8:30 at the middle school for an overview and active discussion on our
process to date.

If you are in need of a work permit, please complete this work permit application. A copy of either
a birth certificate or passport, (required identification documents by the State of Maine) with the
completed work permit application and can be dropped off at Scarborough Public Schools’ Central

https://www.scarboroughschools.org/building-project
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/building-project/meetings
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/aca5ed42-e326-42c2-940f-32a527392b51


Office, located on the 3rd floor of the Scarborough Municipal
Building. If you prefer to email please send to Melissa Booth
(mbooth@scarboroughschools.org). The processing of work
permits typically ranges from 1-2 days.

The Central Office is open 7:30am - 4:00pm Monday through Friday. The School Department does
not follow the Town Hall’s work hours.

If you have any questions regarding the Maine laws governing employment of minors, please
check out the link below for complete details:
https://www.maine.gov/labor/labor_laws/publications/minorsguide.html

The last day of school is Friday, June 14th. This will be a half day
for students and a full day for staff. Dismissal time for students in
grades K through 5 will be 11:45am and students in grades 6 - 12
will be 10:45am.

2024-2025 Kindergarten Registration
Do you know anyone in Scarborough with a child turning 5 by October 15, 2024? Kindergarten
Registration is now open for the 24-25 school year. Click on this link for complete instructions.
Please share with others you might know in the school community who have children that may be
of school age this coming year so we can plan adequately for the coming year.

mailto:mbooth@scarboroughschools.org
https://www.maine.gov/labor/labor_laws/publications/minorsguide.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fV40Qa0RAi9_n_uBXDtnr_I9HAX5djs6/view?usp=drive_link


Educator Apprentice Program

Are you interested in becoming an Ed Tech in our schools in the
Fall? Click here to read about the completely FREE training program
through Southern Maine Community College starting August 12,
2024. This program allows you to earn college credits, including
your associate's degree, while working as a member of the school staff. For those who are
interested in continuing on to a bachelor's degree, USM is working with SMCC to accept the
workforce hours as credits.

The 2024-2025 School Calendar was approved by the School
Board at their March 7th meeting. Also approved at the meeting
was the number of traditional "snow days" for the 2024-2025
school year. Next year's calendar will allow for up to two "
traditional snow days" (or any type of no school days). If more

than the allotted two days are needed, those days will be asynchronous remote learning days.
Therefore, the latest possible in-person school day for 2024-2025 (if 2 days are used) will be June
13, 2025.
The 2024-2025 school calendar can be found here.

Below are some great community events and fundraisers going on
in Scarborough. Click on this link Community Bulletin Board for
more information.

Track/XC Booster Fundraiser: SeaBags
SCS Summer Sneak Peak
Scarborough Education Foundation
Scarborough Public Library

Mark Your Calendar!
2023-2024 School Calendar/2024-2025 School Calendar

May 27, 2024 - Memorial Day - No School

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ggh19gl_g9DUE0PjaK8puROAYmtNIDec/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q8fwc2-FJQVfBX2kWfNQpfzK7X2B9zRz/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/parents-family/community-bulletin-board
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pnE1hRtp1rQnlfDGAxZkyelluL8vrOe_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T3dOtLXTsDDgDPsMZObS6szj4yjCt_uu/view?usp=sharing


June 5, 2024 - Early Release Day
June 6, 2024 - Board of Education Business Meeting
June 7, 2024 - 8th Grade Celebration
June 9, 2024 - High School Graduation
June 11, 2024 - School Budget Referendum Vote

Last day of school is June 14, 2024 and it is a half day.
Dismissal of Grs. K-5 is 11:45am
Dismissal of Grs. 6-12 is 10:45am

Early release times:
Grades 6-12: 12:55pm
Grades K-5: 1:45pm

Has your address or phone contact information changed recently? Please assist our schools by
keeping your information up to date. You can easily do so by logging into the parent portal in
PowerSchool, and then click the Forms button on the menu. Even if you have already filled the form
out earlier this year, you can make updates at any time.
Link is here:



https://scarborough.powerschool.com/guardian/forms.html

Scarborough Public Schools is currently hiring. Interested candidates may visit the School
District's Employment site for details and application instructions by using this link here:

https://www.applitrack.com/scarborough/OnlineApp/default.aspx

https://scarborough.powerschool.com/guardian/forms.html
https://www.applitrack.com/scarborough/OnlineApp/default.aspx


For upcoming Scarborough Community events, be sure to check
out Scarborough Community Services website and follow them on
Facebook.

Let your child know...
"Dreaming, after all, is a form of planning." –Gloria Steinem

Blue Point Eight Corners Pleasant Hill

Wentworth School Middle School High School

Services & Information

Spec. Services | Chris Rohde, crohde@scarboroughschools.org
Transportation | Sarah Redmond, sredmond@scarboroughschools.org
Food Services | Peter Esposito, pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
Athletics & Activities | Mike LeGage, mlegage@scarboroughschools.org

https://www.scarboroughmaine.org/departments/community-services
https://secure.smore.com/n/qxum5
https://secure.smore.com/n/hwxjm-eight-corners-school?ref=email
https://secure.smore.com/n/c4myr?embed=1
https://secure.smore.com/n/e0dzk
https://secure.smore.com/n/n4ju9-scarborough-middle-school?ref=email
https://secure.smore.com/n/am6fb-scarborough-middle-school?ref=email
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/special-services
mailto:crohde@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/transportation
mailto:sremond@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/nutrition-program
mailto:pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
http://www.scarboroughathletics.org/
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/shs/student-life/activities
mailto:mlegage@scarboroughschools.org


Curriculum I Katie Vetro, kvetro@scarboroughschools.org
Facilities | Todd Jepson, tjepson@scarboroughschools.org

Tech Support

For technology assistance with SPS student laptops, please visit
https://tickets.scarboroughschools.org to open a ticket and someone from Technology will be in
touch to assist you.

Scarborough Schools

Website: www.scarboroughschools.org
Location: 259 U.S. Route 1, Scarborough, ME 04074, USA
Phone: (207) 730-4100
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/scarbmeschools/
Twitter: @scarbmeschools

Cheryl Callahan
Cheryl is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/curriculum-assessment
mailto:mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/central-office/facilities
mailto:tjepson@scarboroughschools.org
https://tickets.scarboroughschools.org/
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=259+US-1,+Scarborough,+ME+04074,+USA&ftid=0x4cb298b1a9022193:0x9fba84d348c0c090
https://https//www.facebook.com/scarbmeschools/
https://www.twitter.com/@scarbmeschools
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/

